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Events
● Earth Day- 22nd April
● St George's Day- 23rd April

Staff Recognition🏅

This month's Staff Recognition goes to Jasmin in Baby Bees.
Jasmin has had 100% attendance and 100% punctuality.

She completes any task given to her and she is developing her
knowledge and progressing well in her training. She knows how to help
each room when needed and she has followed policies and procedures

correctly.
Thank you for your hard work and dedication.
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Meet Our Staff Members

Each month we are asking a member of staff to complete a little write up about themselves so
that you can get to know them even better.
This month's write up is about Michaella in our Honey Bees Room.

My name is Michaella and I have worked with children for many years
now. I originally started as a support worker caring for children with
disabilities, however I wanted to further my career in childcare and found
Bumbles Nursery helped me achieve my Level 2 qualification. I worked at
our Aintree Nursery before moving to our Maghull Nursery. I currently
work in Honey Bees and I love helping the children learn and watching
them grow.
My partner and I have now bought our own house where we live with our
2 cats.
In my spare time, I enjoy knitting, playing video games and attending events such as Comic-Con
with my friends and family.

Meet Our Eco-School Coordinator

Hello my name is Lily and I work in our Bizzy Bees room. I have recently
taken over as Eco-Schools Coordinator and have enjoyed getting to know all

about recycling and the things we can do to help our planet for future
generations.

I have recently qualified as a Level 2 practitioner and I love teaching the
children in Bizzy Bees.

In my spare time, I enjoy spending time with my friends and family,
especially my 3 year old niece. We play lots of fun games together. I have 2

dogs, Mitzi and Polly who I enjoy going for walks with.
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Room News

🐝Baby Bees🐝
Baby Bees have been very busy singing lots of different nursery rhymes.
They have learnt lots of new songs about textures, counting, colours.

They have also enjoyed exploring the mud, water, gloop and hay through
activities relating to the nursery rhymes they have learnt.

The children have enjoyed finding wiggly worms (string) in soil like in the
rhyme ‘The Worm At the Bottom of the Garden’.

Our Baby Bees have been enjoying trips out to the park and to Bobby’s
Wood, they have loved riding in our Turtle Bus.

🐝Honey Bees🐝
Honey Bees have been enjoying the Spring weather and making the

most of our garden. They have been using the mud kitchen to cook up
some wonderful creations using the finest ingredients, mud, water,

leaves and bark. They have enjoyed sitting in the willow reading stories,
bringing them to life using the materials around them to react the story

out especially ‘We’re Going On A Bear Hunt.’
The children have had lots of fun exploring different activities related to

different stories they have been reading.

🐝Bizzy Bees🐝
Bizzy Bees have had so much fun learning all about Space. They have

created their own planets which are hanging from the ceiling and made
their own moon sand.

The children have been talking about the different planets and their sizes
and enjoyed getting very messy making paper mache planets.

The children have also been making craters in the playdough using their
fine motor skills and dressing up in space outfits, pretending to fly to the

moon.
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Outdoor Learning🌲
The children have enjoyed going out

on trips, they have used our Minibus to
go to the other Nurseries and to the
shops, or walked to the park, shops or

Bobby’s Wood.
The children and staff have been using
our new high vis jackets with our logo

and number on them.

Parents Notice & Reminders

● Please can I remind parents/carers not to leave items (such as medicine, plastic bags,
creams, food items) in your child’s bag. This would be very much appreciated in order
to keep your children safe.

● Can I remind parents not to let your child bring in any toys from home as these may get
lost or broken and we don’t want any upset children. Thank you.

● We have an online First Aid course for parents. Please let me know if you would like to
complete this and I will send you a link.

● Please can you make sure your child’s bag is fully stocked each day with nappies, wipes,
nappy sacks and spare clothes etc as we do not stock a lot of these spare items. If your
child is toilet training, can you also pop in a pack of wipes in case of any accidents.
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Community Information
Maghull Food Bank is open every Tuesday from 10-12pm for anyone in need at Maghull St

Georges URC Church on Northway. Donations can also be dropped here on a Tuesday morning.

There is a car park which can be accessed via Larchwood Avenue.

They do have a facebook page too.
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Thank you!
We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…
From Rachael and the Staff Team🙂🐝
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